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To The NC Public Utilities Commission:

RE:  Docket Number E-2 Sub 1219

Please, please, please do not allow Duke Energy to make their consumers pay for Duke’s
negligent behavior that is evident in the following ways:

Duke Energy defied the advice of scientists and experts for years while
disposing of its toxic coal ash in irresponsible and unsafe ways — all to make
shareholders a few more dollars in profit. They should bear the cost of cleaning
up their own mess. 
No rate hikes for dirty energy! Duke Energy should be investing in renewable
energy, not natural gas.
Duke should first have a plan to shut down all coal-powered plants, stop
building more natural gas plants and transition to renewable energy.

Regards,

Shirley Havera
Asheville, NC
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